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United Quilt Guild  

Minutes  September 2, 2014 

Submitted by Sharon Walker 

 

Dee opened the meeting at 6:40 PM 

with 52 members present and one 

guest, Debbie Linder. 

A motion was made by Brenda 

Schmidt to accept the minutes as 

read.  Sally Carrier seconded the 

motion.  There was one correction; 

Baby Quilts will be made the second 

Tuesday of each month not the third 

Tuesday, at Thousands of Bolts. 

A motion was made by Lynn Styles 

to accept the treasurer’s report 

pending audit.  It was seconded by 

Lillian  Morenz.  The motion was 

carried.  

Dee wished Happy Birthday to 

everyone who has birthdays in 

September. 

Margie Hoffmaster moved for 

adjournment. 

Show and Tell followed. 

Canfield Fair Winners 

Before beginning the reports, Dee had 

all members who won ribbons at the 

Mahoning County Fair to stand.  

They included: Barbie Zwick, Mary 

Durkin, Carren Chamberlin, Georgia 

Farmer, Sharon Walker, Pam 

Sullivan, Peggy Goff, and Shirley 

Barnes.   

Dee won ribbons at the Portage 

County Fair. 

I apologize if I missed anyone. 

 

 

 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

Charity Quilts 

 Oncology Quilts – 34 quilts were 

delivered to the SRMC this past 

month.  The next work group is 

scheduled for September 20 at 

Emmanuel Lutheran Church 10 AM 

to 2 or 3 PM..  There are quilts to 

quilt and tops to be put together. 

Baby Quilts – Nannette reminded 

members that the second Tuesday of 

each month at Thousands of Bolts is 

the time to work on Baby quilts. 4:30 

to 8:00. 

Membership 

Margie Hoffmaster  passed out 

membership cards.  Members were 

reminded that dues are still being 

collected. Those who have not paid 

14-15 dues will not appear on the  

printed member list or on the website. 

Your names will be deleted from the 

email list as well. 

Quilt show 

 Pat Williams   scheduled two 

meetings for anyone who wants to be 

involved in the Quilt Show. 

NEW BUSINESS 

Presentation 

As her last act as retiring chairman of 

Charity Quilts, Sue Elze presented a 

quilt to Miriam Good.  

 Workshops 
Workshops- Beth Gallo said we will 

be voting soon on some workshops 

for this coming year. 

 

 

Publicity 

Barb Fink, chairman, will take care of 

putting notices in the newspapers for 

coming meetings.  Betty Bailey was 

thanked for her many years of being 

publicity chairman. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Former Member 
Janet Deemer 

It was announced that Janet Deemer, 

a former member is very ill. Her 

sister brought in some of her baby 

quilts to be finished. 

Stack N Wack Class 

Lois Dunn announced the next 

Stack/Wack workshop will be  

Saturday, September 27 at the 

Presbyterian Church. 

70+ Luncheon 

Lois  reminded the over 70 members 

that a luncheon has been planned at 

the Dutch Haus Sept 16, 2014 at 

11:30. 

Fabric Sale 

Dee announced that Dora Barnes is 

having a fabric sale. Located in 

Medina, Ohio. 

Johnnie Appleseed Festival 

Marilyn Grimes   announced that the 

Johnnie Appleseed festival was 

having a   judge quilt show.  Quilts 

were to be delivered  September 

17,2014. 
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START YOUR ENGINES!! 

Your creative engines that is. NOW is 

the time to start designing and 

making your quilts for the Little Quilt 

Auction for the 2015 United Guild’s 

Quilt Show. Reminder your quilt 

should be no larger than 28” on one 

side.  She who enters the most little 

quilts will get free meander quilting 

for one wall hanging by Dee’s 

Quilted Treasures (40” square or less) 

and recognition at the show!  

September Program 

Members presented the program for 

the evening. The 2015 Challenge  is 

for members  to make any quilt item 

with one or more embellishment 

technique.  Beth Gallo, Rita 

Kilpatrick, Lynn Styles, Barbie 

Zwick, and Pat Williams showed 

various embellishment techniques 

that they will demo and/or teach to 

members during the next few months.  

Lois Dunn’s Stack/Wack quilts count 

for a technique.  That technique also 

fits in with the theme for the quilt 

show. Kaleidoscope  

Future Programs 

October 7 – Vendors night- 6 vendors 

will be present 

Nov- Barbie Zwick will demo 

coloring with crayons. Details TBA 

December 2- Sandie Lord will be 

present for the Christmas party 

Details TBA 

OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS 

Pat Firestone                              30 

Kim Williams                            27 

Day Group 

The Day Group will meet at the 

Salem Presbyterian Church every 

other Friday around10 A.M- 3 PM. 

Contact Debbie Mangas at 330-538-

2186 if interested. 

Appliqué Group 

The Applique Group meets on the 

third Wednesday of each month at 

7:00 P.M. at Beth Gallo’s house in 

Lisbon. Contact Beth at 330-424-

7024 or bgallo_700@yahoo.com. 

 
Newsletter Info Deadline 

Please send newsletter information to 

Margie Hoffmaster TEN DAYS after 

the monthly meeting at 

margiehoff@yahoo.com. 

EVENTS CALENDAR 

October 7,2014 

Vendor Night  (6) 
Salem Presbyterian Church 

UFO 10AM 

Meeting 6:30 PM 

 

November 4, 2014 

Guild Day 
UFO 10 AM 

Meeting 6:30 PM 

December 2, 2014 

Christmas Meeting 

Sandy Lord 

Details TBA 

UQG Treasurer's Report 

 

September, 2014 

Beg Bal.                          $6042.19 

Income                                240.00 

   member dues 

Expenses:                            141.24 

   Web renewal L. Henderson 

      (113.88) 

    Label Stamp S. Elze 

       (20.10) 

    Newsletter copies M.Hoffmaster 

        (7.26) 

_____________________________ 

End Balance                    $6140.95 

Respectfully submitted 

Mary Durkin, Treasurer 

 
 

UQG Quilt Show Trs Rpt. 

Beginning Balance . . . .   $2200.00  

raffle quilt fabric                 -$88.27 

Ending Balance                    $2111.73 

Margie Hoffmaster, Show Treasurer 
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